
Monday 25- Pre-Loved Uniform Shop, 3.30-5pm. All are welcome to come 
along to pick up good condition second-hand uniform. 
Tuesday 26- Year 11 Information Evening, 5.30-6.30pm. This is an 
opportunity for parents and carers to find out more about the upcoming 
mock exams, revision advice and what to expect in Year 11. 
Thursday 28- Year 5 and 6 Open Evening, 5.30-7.30pm. We look forward to 
welcoming prospective students and their parents and families into St 
John’s to find out more about what it means to be part of our learning 
community. Many thanks in advance to all of our students who have 
volunteered to help out on the evening. 
Friday 30- The Art Department have been extremely impressed with all of 
the entries received so far for the KS3 Photography competition. The 
deadline has been extended until Friday 30 September to give any 
remaining students the chance to submit entries. Entries can be submitted 
to students’ Art teachers via Google Classroom or emailed to them. 

➔ We appreciate your patience and support as we transition to
the new MCAS system. Please ensure you have updated the app and 
re-entered card details for payments to be successful. 
➔ There are a few final places remaining for the Year 7 Autumn

Party on Monday 30 October. Please respond to the MCAS message to 
register for a place. All students who have already responded have a ticket 
and payment details will follow. 

25 September 2023
Week B

On Friday we were lucky enough to have a visit from Carnegie 
Medal nominated author, Dan Smith who gave an inspiring talk to 
Year 7 about his life, career and new book, The Wall Between Us. 
Almost the entire year group brought their previously gifted 
copies of Dan’s book in to be signed, meaning Dan signed over 
220 books during the morning! Year 7 were a real credit to 
St John’s in their behaviour, engagement and manners. A special 
mention and thank you to Miss Heads who organised this event 
and continues to develop our students’ passion for reading. All of 
Dan’s books are available for students to borrow from the LRC.

This week marks a very important event in our 
calendar, our Open Evening for Year 5 and 6 

students. We are excited to meet our prospective 
students and their families and are proud to invite 

them into school and show them exactly what 
makes St John’s such a special learning 

community. However, we could not successfully do 
this event without our current students who have 

volunteered to help on the evening, showing 
people around, assisting in departments and 

answering questions. Time and time again our 
students prove themselves to be fantastic 

ambassadors for the school, and who better to 
hear from on what it means to be part of St John’s!

We are incredibly proud 
that seven of our Year 11 
boys play for the U16s at 
Bishop Auckland RUFC, and 
what talented rugby players 
they all are! They all played 
an excellent home game 
last week against Ryton, 
living out the core values of 
rugby - Teamwork, Respect, 
Enjoyment, Discipline and 
Sportsmanship. Their 22-3 
win was well earned and 
well deserved! Year 11 is an 
important academic year 
for our students, but it is 
also important that 
students continue to follow 
their passions and dedicate 
time not only to their 
studies, but allow time for 
their wellbeing too. Well 
done Oliver K, Max W, Alfie 
J, Ben G, Josh M, Joel B and 
Dom M. We hope you 
continue to 'SOAR'!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064095425868&__cft__[0]=AZWs1KA220T0leAoZ3ezXS5lUxpaoAoEjNWSM_8dXKhF5_aheMaqcv-Sv7TabzKZcRzeS6SGISE6yBhLuZBVbwUfiDJUxWkQUJlSncGUik0GcPTJ78uxTtLgRiSafIEsOtrVWAAXx8j1iTesuZBhONmlYnAMipULvb_V7aC4qfhBNywzvuNqfrRKPYRElQf2tp0&__tn__=-]K-R


❑ Thursday 12 October- Sixth Form Open 
Evening 

❑ Friday 13 October- Year 12 Retreat 
❑ Thursday 19 October- SEND Parent Info 

Session- Autism, 4-5.30pm
❑ Friday 20 October- School Closed to 

students for INSET.  Half Term begins
❑ Monday 30 October- School reopens 

after Half Term
❑ Monday 30 October- Year 11 Mocks 
❑ Friday 3 November- Lourdes Family 

Quiz
❑ Friday 24 November- Disaggregated 

INSET Day, school closed. 
❑ Thursday 30 November- Year 11 
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We have continued to receive 
some lovely nomination emails 
in our I Heard a Whisper inbox 
and have been spoilt for choice 
with who to give a special 
shout-out to this week.
Well done to Miss Hillyard (DT), 
Miss Robinson (Head of Year 8 ),
Miss Liddle (Performing Arts) 
and Danielle Dowson (Admin) 
who are this week’s chosen Whisper nominees.
Once again, these nominations from parents and staff show 
just how dedicated our staff are and how they continue to go 
above and beyond for our students. If you would like to 
nominate a member of staff, drop us an email at 
iheardawhisper@stjohns.bhcet.org.uk

I Heard a Whisper…

mailto:nrose@stjohns.bhcet.org.uk

